

22nd February 2022

Dear Parents

I am writing to inform you of changes to our School Holiday allocation.

We have been allocated an extra day's holiday by the Education Authority due to an unused school closure.

The changes are as follows:

Wednesday 16th March: School closes at 12 o'clock for all children. School buses

only running in the morning. No dinners or afternoon

buses.

Thursday 17th March: School closed

Friday 18th March: School closed

Pupils return Monday 21st March.

Please inform the afterschool child minding services that you may use.

Yours sincerely

Miss O O'Dowd Principal